
ISTARA MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 8/07/2024 

Pam opened the meeting at 2:10. 

Apologies were received from Pauline and Roy 

There were no matters arising from last month’s meeting 

The feedback from the quiz was positive with a good turnout although some 

people thought that some of the questions were hard.  The raffle made a good 

profit. 

Pam then went through the Diary which was agreed. 

There was no treasurer’s report 

Pam suggested that when we have a new member that the chairman be 

informed of this at the meeting so that the new member is welcomed by name 

this was agreed 

The lunch club’s venue is the Leather Bottle at Cobham 

Pauline had asked Margie to look into the possibility of fancy serviettes, 

Margie had done so but the committee had rejected this on the cost involved 

Alistair will keep his eyes open on the possibility of special offers for the 

Christmas Raffle, there will be no raffle at the Christmas lunch this year so the 

raffle will be at the monthly meeting 

Lyn reported that she had been offered a holiday at Babbacombe Devon for 

next April which will be offered to members. 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 3:20 
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